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Council will shortly undertake amenities 
upgrade works at Lower McKell Park, Brooklyn 
to provide universal access, to modernise the 
existing amenities building and to incorporate an 
accessible toilet. 

Construction is expected to commence in late 
August and extend to mid November 2022.

Construction will be staged to allow for one side 
to be open at a time. Works will begin on the 
mens change room and will be followed by the 
womens change room.

Temporary amenities will be provided nearby 
the turning head of Danger Road.   

Footpath access will be maintained during 
construction however there will be some vehicle 
movements required within pedestrian areas. 
Please take care during these times. 
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If you require any further information please contact Council’s Landscape Architect / 
Project Manager Katie Leung on 9847 6893 or visit Council’s website at 
https://www.hornsby.nsw.gov.au/council/noticeboard/works/park-playspace-projects 
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